
Attendance
If your child is going to be absent or late please
email  jamesbay@sd61.bc.ca 
or give us a call at 250-383-7152
If you are dropping your child off late please
make sure they come by the office to check in!
This information is also on our school website. 

James Bay Memo

The Greater Victoria School District wishes to recognize the Songhees & Esquimalt Nations on whose traditional
territories we live and do our work

April 26, 2024

May 2 - Class Photo Day
Early Dismissal at 11:50am
for Student Led
Conferences

May 9 - 6:30pm PAC mtg
May 13 t0 17 - Rainbow
Week
May 16 - District Transition
Afternoon for Grade 5s
May 17 - Pro D Day
May 20 - Victoria Day -
holiday

Important DatesKindergarten
Registration

 

If you have a child that was born in
2019 it is time to get them registered

for Kindergarten!
Please visit the SD 61 website for

more information.
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration

/kindergarten-registration/



                    
Give more children the opportunity to love books

Before spring break, take a look around and send in
a few books for babies and preschoolers to the pink
bin in your school. Babies and preschoolers who are
read to develop more vocabulary, greater
imagination and an early understanding of how
books work. Thanks for helping send 320,000 books
into new hands. 
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and more

School MEal Program

Our School Meal Program is up and

running. We will be sending out new

forms monthly, but you can sign up

anytime, see the office for forms.

Please still send a morning snack!

The program is accessible to all our

families. If your family needs

assistance with paying please

contact Tracey at 250.384.7184.  No

child will go hungry. 

We are working with Backpack

Buddies again this year to provide a

bag of food over the weekend.

If you could use assistance and are

interested in this free program please

contact Tracey at 250.384.7184

Backpack Buddies



Dear Families of James Bay Community School,
We are looking forward to hosting our annual

Student Led Learning Conferences on Thursday May
2nd starting at 1pm and ending at 5:30pm.

EARLY DISMISSAL will be at 11:50am on this day.
Parents please pick your child at 11:50am on

Thursday, May 2nd.

These conferences are led by our students in their
classrooms. Your child’s teacher will email you with

details regarding the time that you and your child can
attend. Please note that these conferences are not to
be considered parent teacher conferences. This is a

special time in which your child can share and
celebrate with you the various ways that they have

been expressing their learning. So come prepared to
interact with your child throughout various learning

activities!

In addition, please take time to visit our Scholastic
Book Fair in the library. The book fair will be open

after school from April 30th to May 2nd.

We will also have tables of clothing out from our Lost
and Found this year. All unclaimed items will be

donated at the end of June.


